
CCAT is relaunching our Climate
Café workshop series for 2024 on
March 7th.

You may have many emotions and
thoughts when you think about our
changing climate; knowing our future
generations face an uncertain future. We
increasingly need to talk about what our
changing world means for us in terms of
impacts at a personal, family, and societal
level.

A Response From Mayor Hamlin

We are thrilled to announce that we have received a response
from the mayor regarding our joint letter advocating for Green
Development Standards. After months of collaborative effort and
dedication, our voices have been heard. The mayor's
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There are no guest speakers, no lectures, no advice, and no commitment; it is an action-
free space.

The Collingwood Climate Action Team runs Climate Cafés for our community free of
charge. We have partnered with Summit Social House to bring you this event. Our next
cafe is Thursday March 7th at 7:00 pm. 

They will run every second Thursday of the month.

Save My Spot
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acknowledgment signifies a significant step forward in our
community's commitment to sustainable development. We eagerly
anticipate further discussions and actions to implement these
standards, ensuring a greener, more sustainable future for all.

Read the letter

Coming Up...
Mark Your Calendars!

EarthFest
Uniting our community for
Earth Day! Saturday, April
20th, from 10:00 am to
12:30 pm at the
Collingwood Curling Club.
Come together as we honor
our planet & explore ways
to protect & preserve it for
future generations.

Fall FUNdraiser
Block the 1st weekend
of October for a special
event aimed at
FUNdraising. Join us for an
exciting gathering filled with
fun activities, delicious
food, & great company, all
in support of our cause.

CCAT Survey
We value your input. Share
your opinions, feedback,
and thoughts with us. Stay
tuned for next month's
newsletter, which will
include a CCAT survey.

We love to hear from you! Contact Us

Local Action. Global Impact.

Take action today. Forward this newsletter on to others! 

Did someone forward this to you? Subscribe now.
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